
Dear Friends, 

Yesterday, a meeting was held with the office bearers of AAOA to honour their call & to discuss the issue 
of making CNS Wing stronger in future and to resolve the differences among CNS family. Highlights of 
the meeting are listed below: 

1. Some of the office bearers of AAIOA regretted their mistakes done in past and to discuss the 
issue with open mind. Office bearers of CNS Officers’ Guild conveyed to AAOA that formation of 
cadre specific platform was need of the hour & being the largest pool of executives in AAI their 
grievances can not be addressed by a multi cadre association. 

2. It was decided that in next three months, both the associations will work together for the 
benefit of CNS wing and to harmonize the working environment. 

3. Road maps will be drawn by both sides to discuss the issue further. CNS Guild has offered them 
to join CNS Officers Guild to make the platform stronger at the same time AAOA also offered to 
make multi-cadre association a platform to acquire better negotiation power with management. 
It was also discussed that efforts can be made to pursue ATC Guild, Engineers guild etc to join 
multi-cadre platform to fight for the common issues. 

4. Office bearers of CNS Officers Guild opined that CNS Guild should continue to work as a 
separate identity to look after the welfare of CNS wing like other single cadre associations and at 
the same time Multi-cadre association should have two to three representatives from all the 
cadres to negotiate issues of common interests with the management. 

 

With the Hope that in future no-one will waste energy in cutting others down. 

 

Your views on the issue are welcome. 

 

CNS Guild 

 

 


